
91 EXPRESS LANES CLOSURE ALERT

The 91 Express Lanes will be closed this weekend in 
Orange County. The in-lane toll systems are being updated 
in preparation for new transponder technology. The closure 
times are as follows: 
  	 91 Express Lanes Westbound 
	 Friday 8/23 at 10 PM to Monday 8/26 at 4 AM 

	 General purpose lane adjacent to the Express Lanes  
	 at the toll point  
	 Friday 8/23 at 10 PM to Saturday 8/24 at 7 AM

	 Saturday 8/24 at 7 PM to 8/25 Sunday at 9 AM  
 
Please use alternate routes, expect delays, and allow extra 
travel time. We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause you. Thank you for your patience while we undergo 
this change. You will receive future correspondence related 
to the availability of the new transponders in the near future.

The Riverside County segment of the 91 Express Lanes  
will be open all weekend.

 
Sincerely,

The 91 Express Lanes


